Queen Of Hearts Rules

These are the Queen rules adopted by the Exec Board.

You must be an active member of any Moose lodge to participate. You may be asked to
provide proof of who you are, other than your moose ID. Do not use anyone else’s card. If
we catch you trying to do this, you will be summoned to an Executive board disciplinary
hearing. This could result in your suspension of social quarters use or loss of your moose
membership!

The Executive Board, when it deems necessary, will make changes to the game for the
benefit of both the lodge and membership. This includes doing a final draw down when
the lodge feels it is necessary to protect the members, employees, volunteers, and the
lodge. The membership will be notified by email, when a change is to take place. This
email will be sent out a week before the change is to go into effect.

Temporary cards and paper receipts will not be accepted. Photos of your card or emails
from Moose International or any moose lodge WILL NOT be accepted.

On the tickets you purchased, both Queen and 50/50, print your name exactly the way it
is on your Moose Membership card. If you don't, it won't be recognized as valid. NO
EXCUSES, NO EXCEPTIONS!

You do not have to be present to win the Queen of Hearts Jackpot or the 50/50 Jackpot.
You must be present, and on the property, to win door prizes. Any winners not present,
will be contacted the same night as the drawing.

50/50 ticket sales will stop at 6:30 PM. and the drawing is at 6:45PM.

The Queen of Hearts tickets are available for purchase starting on Thursday at the
opening of the lodge, during regular hours. Tickets are $2.00 each or sold as strips of 5
for $10.00. On the night of the drawing QUEEN SALES WILL STOP AT 6:45 PM. No
Exceptions. At the hour of 7PM the Queen ticket will be drawn, and the door prize tickets
will be drawn after the Queen ticket, from the remaining red tickets. The Queen ticket
envelope will then be opened by our Police liaison Officer.

If your ticket is drawn, you must present your Moose Membership card and the matching
winning ticket to collect your prize. The Queen of Hearts game is played every
Wednesday evening, unless there are extenuating circumstances that prevents the
game from being played. The Exec board will do it's best to notify the membership of
this as soon as it can.

The Lodge reserves the right to limit the number of members (and possibly guests)in the
Lodge on this night. This will also depend on our Police Liaison Officer and their decision
of when the Lodge reaches the occupancy limit.

Sincerely and Fraternally,
The Exec Board of AMI.
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